
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: July 28, 2009 

TO: Design Review Board 

FROM: Cindy Moore, Senior Planner 

SUBJECT: DRB Meeting of 08-11-09, Item # I-1, Cabrillo Business Park 

             
 
Item # I-1 on your agenda for August 11, 2009 includes Revised Final review of Building 
2 of the Cabrillo Business Park project for the exterior building lighting.  On April 14, 
2009, the DRB granted Final approval for Building 2 and associated improvements in 
the northeast portion of the property including the Hollister Avenue entry and a portion 
of the internal drive, grading, and Hollister Avenue street and frontage improvements.  
No exterior building lighting was included in that approval. 
 
Attachments: 

- Project Plans Received July 6, 2009 (Sheets A-2, A-3, E-1.0, E-8.0, E-8.1) 
- MiniFlex lighting details 
- KIM lighting details 
- Hydrel lighting details 
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